MEMORANDUM

TO Mayor and Council Members (@
FROM: Jim Dale, P.E., Deputy Director, Transportation and Public Works Departmen
DATE: June 3, 2025

SUBJECT: June 5, 2025 - Item 118 Withdrawal

Transportation and Public Works Department staff will be withdrawing [tem 118 from the June 5,
2025, Council agenda. We are withdrawing this item to return to Council after a stakeholder
engagement process and Preliminary Engineering Report for mobility and safety improvements on
Sixth Street are complete.

CC: T.C.Broadnax. City Manager
Mike Rogers, Assistant City Manager
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